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Hoyles Lane Preston  

Statement of Reasons 

This signalised toucan crossing is being proposed in order to provide a safe 

crossing point for pedestrians and cyclists on this section of carriageway of Hoyles 

Lane to link up with the existing footways and cycling network. The crossing is to 

be positioned at the optimum desire line but at the safe distance from the adjacent 

junction and will provide a safe crossing point. 
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